
 

Updated Coronavirus Advisory – March 11, 2020 
 

We are aware of many colleges and universities, in response to the 
Coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak, shifting to entirely virtual classroom 
instruction, placing limitations on group gatherings, or requesting students 
to stay home rather than returning to campus after spring break, among 
other preventive steps. We recognize these directives may potentially 
impact your chapter and/or house corporation’s operations. If you should 
need any assistance in navigating that potential impact, please do not 
hesitate to contact me at fred.dobry@sigmanu.org.   
 
We will continue to closely monitor the developing situation and will provide 
additional guidance and resources as may be appropriate.   
 
Fraternally,  
 
Fred Dobry (Indiana State) 
Director of Health and Safety 
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